

HELP US FIGHT CANCER TOGETHER!! PLEASE CONSIDER DONATING TO OUR SILENT AUCTION

FOR PROUD TO WEAR PINK!

THANK YOU!!!!

Hello!

The Tulare Hospital & Community Health Foundation is currently seeking donations for the 2024 Proud to Wear Pink Silent Auction. This event is slated to attract more than 400 participants and includes a lunch, fashion show, silent auction, live designer handbag auction, Cancer Ambassador's Tribute Video, Memorial Video Tribute, and Keynote speaker. The expo will feature exhibitors from the healthcare industry and will host a shopping boutique. This movement provides vital information on nutrition, exercise, and promotes wellness lifestyles and general education to help minimize the risks of cancer.

Individuals from all over the county will focus on the theme. In additional to the Live Auction, another revenue enhancer includes a silent auction and door prize drawings. This is a great opportunity to have your business highlighted at our event.

Please consider contributing to our silent auction with a product, service or gift card donation.

Proud to Wear Pink is Saturday, October 12, 2024, and all Silent Auction Donations would be appreciated by October 4, 2024. The event will be held at the International Agri-Center Heritage Complex located at 4500 S. Laspina Ave. – Tulare, California.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Barbara Harrell, Silent Auction Chair, at (559) 901-4523 or the Foundation Office at (559) 685-3438.

Donor:	
Address:	
Item Donated:	Value: \$
Thank you,	
TULARE HOSPITAL &	

Proud to Wear Pink Silent Auction Chair

COMMUNITY HEALTH FOUNDATION

